That sounds great! What time? 

Noreen

On Thu, Mar 21, 2013 at 11:55 AM, Amy Thomas <amythomas1102@yahoo.com> wrote:

How about Thursday April 25th?


From: Noreen Ahmed <nahmed@baltimoreenergychallenge.org>
To: Amy Thomas <amythomas1102@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 11:19 AM

Subject: Re: Including an energy component to your Sustainability Challenge grant

Sure, we can do that!

Thanks, 
Noreen

On Thu, Mar 21, 2013 at 5:42 AM, Amy Thomas <amythomas1102@yahoo.com> wrote:

How many can you teach at once? Could I arrange an assembly of 120 3rd -5th graders for a 40 minute lesson?

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 20, 2013, at 4:29 PM, Noreen Ahmed <nahmed@baltimoreenergychallenge.org> wrote:
Hi Amy, 

Yes, we would be happy to come in to teach a class! Please let me know some dates/times that could work for that. Also, what grade level you would like us to teach. You can also reach me at 240.994.8096 if you would like to discuss it more. 

We also look forward to coming in on the 8th!

Thank you!!
Noreen 

On Wed, Mar 20, 2013 at 9:38 AM, Amy Thomas <amythomas1102@yahoo.com> wrote:

Thank you Noreen. We would love to have you come teach a class. This would be a class to teach students correct? You are already coming here April 8th at 3 pm to speak to our faculty.
Amy Thomas
Federal hill preparatory 

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 19, 2013, at 6:00 PM, Noreen Ahmed <nahmed@baltimoreenergychallenge.org> wrote:
Good afternoon! 


Congratulations on receiving the Sustainability Challenge grant and making your school a greener environment! I wanted to remind you that along with your sustainability project, you are also required to complete a component that teaches energy-savings. This could include putting up light switch decals in classrooms reminding everyone to turn off the lights when they leave or having a Baltimore Energy Challenge member come to your school to teach a class. 


I would be happy to talk more with you about what project you would like to do and when we could attend. If you have already decided, please let me know at your earliest convenience. 


I look forward to hearing from you. Thank you for your participation in making environmental education a priority in Baltimore City schools! 


Best, 


Noreen
Ahmed



-- 
Noreen Ahmed
Assistant Program Coordinator
Baltimore Energy Challenge
240-994-8096 cell
410-927-6088 office

nahmed@baltimoreenergychallenge.org
www.baltimoreenergychallenge.org

Click here to receive our monthly newsletter!

